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Note from the President  
 
ALDO CUCCURULLO TROPHY – FOOTBALL GAME - Change of Date 

 
Please note there has been a change of date for our football game between Club  

Italia, Nelson and Garibaldi – new date is SATURDAY 13 NOVEMBER.   

 
We have also had to change the venue.  The game will now be held at  

Te Whaea Park in Newtown.  Kick off 2.30pm. 
 

Come along and support our team as they defend their title. 

 
The chances are that Wellington will probably still be at Level 2 lockdown –  

therefore due to those restrictions, this year we will require RSVP’s if you wish to  
attend the Aftermatch function at the Clubrooms.   Please reply to the Club email  

address or Facebook page, or alternatively to Josephine t: 9348 720,  
or Maria t: 3838 476.   

 

As usual, we ask that all Garibaldi players and members bring one or two plates of food to help feed our 
Nelson guests.  

 
Our AGM will be held later this month - Sunday 24 October.  Please make sure you are a financial member if 

you wish to have your say or vote on the night. 

 
That’s it from me. Ciao for now.                        

 

Linda De Gregorio 

mailto:clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com


Club Garibaldi Facebook page 
 
Please check it out and “Like” it.   

 
https://www.facebook.com/ClubGaribaldi/ 
 
 

Annual General Meeting - Sunday 24 October 2021 
 

This will be held on Sunday at the Club starting at 7pm.   Please note only financial members can vote or 
speak at the AGM, so make sure your subs are paid up-to-date please. 

 

   

Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy: Football Game 2021 
Saturday 13 November at Te Whaea Park, Newtown 
 
This year the long-awaited Football game between Club Garibaldi  

and Club Italia, Nelson has been re-scheduled for Saturday 13  
November at Te Whaea Park, Newtown.  This game always proves  

to be a popular event for both the Nelson and Wellington  

communities and gives us the opportunity to catch up with our  
Nelson friends and form new friendships.  Anyone wishing to play  

in the game that has never played before, please email us, and  
we’ll connect you to the appropriate people.    

 
As mentioned earlier, due to Covid restrictions, we ask that  

everyone RSVP if you will be coming to the After-match function to  

either Josephine 9348 720, Maria 3838476 or the Club email/Facebook page. 
 

And of course, as usual we ask that all members please bring a good plate of food  as entry fee - which will 
help feed our guests.   

 

This is always a wonderful weekend catching up with our Nelson friends, an opportunity to form new 
friendships, and of course, be entertained with a great game of Football!  If we are still in covid Level 2, the 

numbers will be limited – so  RSVP is VERY important. 

 
 
A little humour … 

 

At Saint Mary's Catholic Church they have a weekly husband's marriage seminar. At the session last week, the 

Priest asked Luigi, who was approaching his 50th wedding anniversary to take a few minutes and share some 
insight into how he had managed to stay married to the same woman all these years. 

 
Luigi replied to the assembled husbands,  

 

"Well, I've a tried to treata her nice, spenda  
the money on her … 
 
But best is that I tooka her to Italy for our  
20th anniversary!" 
 

The Priest responded,  

 
"Luigi, you are an amazing inspiration to all  
the husbands here! 
 
Please tell us what you are planning for  
your wife for your 50th anniversary." 
 

Luigi proudly replied          "I'm a gonna go and get her." 



Children’s Christmas Party – Sunday 21 November 

 

This will be held at the Clubrooms on Sunday  
21 November starting at 11am.   

 
This year we’ve got a special visit from Mother  

Fairy and her Elf.  The children will be entertained  

with games, activities and face painting.   
 

Of course lunch will be served and then the  
moment we all wait for – Santa’s visit. 

 
Nonni’s – you are welcome to bring your  

grandchildren along (10 years and under), even if  

their parents’ are not Members.   
 

Also, we ask that each family bring a small gift for  
their child to put into Santa’s sack. 

 

Please RSVP to either Josephine 9348 720 or Maria 3838476 (and leave a message).  We would appreciate 
replies before Wednesday 17 November please.  Thanks. 

 

 
Seniors Christmas Lunch – Sunday 5 December  
 
For all our members 65 years and over, our annual Christmas lunch will take place on Sunday 5 December at 

the Clubrooms – starting at 12 Noon. 

 
A lunch will be served and entertainment will  

be provided.  This is a great opportunity for our older  
members to catch up with each other in a relaxed and  

enjoyable environment.   

 
Please RSVP your attendance to the lunch to either  

Josephine 9348 720 or Maria 3838476 before  
1 December so we can arrange catering.  Thank you. 

 
 

New Members 

 
We welcome to new members Luke and Eugenia  

Mahoney.  We hope to meet you at a Club event soon. 

 
 

New Year’s Eve Party – 31 December 2021 
 

Let’s say goodbye to this tumultuous year 2021 and sign off  

with a BIG PARTY! 
 

Yes, the Club will be holding a New Year’s Eve party.  
 

The date will be Friday 31 December @ 8pm onwards.   

 
As usual, we’ll have a great supper and entertainment.   

 
This will be open to members and friends (covid restrictions  

permitting)!!! 
 

More will be advised in the next newsletter – save the date for  

now. 



Picnic 2022 – Sunday 20 February 

 

We’ve booked Days Bay Park again for our annual picnic.   
 

For now, save the date, and more details will follow in the  
next newsletter.  As usual the Club will provide meats and  

fruits and games/prizes.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Sunday 24 October   Club Annual General Meeting 
 
Saturday 13 November  Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy 
 
Sunday 21 November   Children’s Christmas Party 
 
Sunday 5 December   Senior’s Christmas lunch  
 
Friday 31 December   New Year’s Eve Party 

 


